
ESSAY YELLOW WALLPAPER SYMBOLISM

Free Essay: For centuries women in literature have been depicted as weak, subservient, and unthinking characters.
Before the 19th century, they usually were.

The confinement also portrays the notion that women cannot perform outdoor roles as good as men. It was a
nursery first and then playroom and gymnasium, I should judge; for the windows are barred for little children,
and there are rings and things in the walls. This establishes that the narrator is, indeed, going through the rest
cure. If we had not used it, the blessed child would have! That the narrator is represented by the moon while
her husband is the sun adds another layer to the text since these two things are diametric opposites and cannot
be together metaphorically. Wikimedia, 10 July  Meanwhile, as a man, her husband is free to come and go. It
makes me think of all the yellow things I ever saw â€” not beautiful ones like buttercups, but old foul, bad
yellow things. The narrator tried to talk to John about how she is not well and getting worse, but he insists on
talking in the morning sunlight. There is a sensation of helplessness and hopelessness. Lanes, paths, and roads
represent movement from one place to another, and since the narrator cannot leave, her focus on the path
becomes important. The author uses concrete objects to create images that convey meaning. This development
signals a condition of losing intimate contact with human beings and instead developing closeness with
inanimate objects Walsh  The Sun and the Moon â€” The opposition between the narrator and John is
expressed beautifully through the symbolism of the sun and moon. Author Charlotte Perkins Gilman and
Tennessee Williams take a definite stance on the issues throughout their work, arguing that people are
basically evil hiding their truths. Loneliness, caused by oppression, is like the same darkness that overtakes its
victim. In a way, they loom larger over the text, too, almost haunting it. She writes the story as a diary or
series of letters over the period of her confinement. Gilman uses symbols to tell her story of a woman's mental
state of being diminishes throughout the story. Gardner, Janet E. Helplessness â€” The theme of helplessness
is shown through various symbols and narrative features â€” most notably repetition â€” and is one of the
overarching themes of the story. I never thought of it before, but it is lucky that John kept me here after all, I
can stand it so much easier then a baby, you see. Before the 19th century, they usually were not given
interesting personalities and were always the proper, perfect and supportive character to the main manly
characters. The front pattern does move- and no wonder! Gilman's use of imagery and symbolism only adds to
the reality of the nameless main character's sheltered life and slow progression into insanity or some might
say, out of insanity. The Color Yellow â€” The time of year â€” summer â€” evokes a feeling of sunshine,
warmth, and happiness, as does the color yellow. The journal does however act as insight into the
progressively deteriorating mind of the narrator.


